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To: RDA Steering Committee 
 
From: Bill Leonard, CCC Representative to RSC 
 
Subject:    Repositioning the relationship designator “Screenwriter” from I.2.1 to I.2.2 
 
CCC thanks the European RDA community for the considered proposal.  
CCC agrees with moving the relationship designator “Screenwriter” to I.2.2. 
 
CCC sees a distinction between the two separate roles. When cataloguing an actual screenplay, the creator 
is an author. The existing relationship designator ‘author’ captures that role satisfactorily. When 
cataloguing a movie, the screenwriting credit should have a relationship designator from Other Persons, 
Families or Corporate Bodies Associated With a Work, I.2.2. 
 


